
Public Notice 
May 6, 2020 

Dahl Memorial Clinic and Skagway Traditional Council will be offering hand 

sanitizer to Skagway residents. 

 

If you are in need of hand sanitizer, bring a clean and empty hand sanitizer 

bottle, or a clean and empty spray bottle to DMC for filling. Max size 12 oz. 

We will not accept food or drink containers such as mason jars, water 

bottles, milk bottles, etc. for fill-up. (This is liquid consistency so small spray 

bottles work best. Pump bottles tend to leak.) 

 

Next week STC will begin delivering large hand sanitizer bottles to seniors, 

at-risk persons, and businesses with public exposure. If there are other 

needs such as for cleaning solution, please contact Sara at 

sara@skagwaytraditional.org.  

 

Per the CDC: Frequent hand-washing with soap and water for 20 seconds is best, espe-

cially after you have been in a public place, or after blowing your nose, coughing, or 

sneezing. If soap and water are not available use a hand sanitizer that is at least 60% 

alcohol. 


